
 28th May 2021 
Volume 7 Issue 24 

The Perryfields Post 
Perryfields Infant School 

‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another busy week at Perryfields Infant School and I know that we have some 

very tired children.  The children have been working hard and I’m pleased to say 

that several children received their special spelling badges at todays celebration 

assembly.  Keep working hard with your spellings at home. 

Year 1 Castle Designing & Building Day 

The Year 1 children had a fantastic day on Tuesday transforming a huge pile of 

recycling into some brilliant castles.  They used their history, DT and teamwork 

skills.   

Dates for your diary… 

 28th May—Last Day 

 Half Term 

 7th June—Non-pupil day 

staff training 

 8th June—back to school 

 11th June—KS1 swimming 

starts (details to follow) 

 18th June—Race For Life 

(details to follow) 

 21st June—Emerald class 

last Forest School 

 25th June—New pupil induc-

tion (TBC) 

 29th June—sports day 

(TBC) 

 2nd July —New pupil induc-

tion (TBC) 

 8th July—Move Around Day 

 9th July—Reports to go 

home (TBC) 

 16th July—last KS1 swim 

 21st July—Last Day (no 

Peardrops in the afternoon 

and children to go home 

after lunch). 

Year 2— 1pm pick up 

Year 1—1:05pm pick up 

EYFS—1:15pm pick up 

 

 

  



The weather forecast if looking promising for the half term and we hope you all 

have a lovely and safe break. 

 

Best wishes, Amanda Reid. 

After Half Term 

After half term there are lots of wonderful things for the children to look forward to.  In addition to creative 

lessons and learning the children will be having internal sports coaches, taking part in national sports 

week, sports day, move around day where they find out who their teachers will be next year, Race for 

Life and KS1 children will be having swimming lessons and a movie night.  All being well parents will be 

able to come to our open afternoons and share work.  We look forward to welcoming everyone back on 

Tuesday 8th June. 

RUBY CLASS—  Reggie 

TOPAZ CLASS— Elliot 

EMERALD CLASS—  Eliana 

SAPPHIRE CLASS— Neil 

DIAMOND CLASS— Holly 

PEARL CLASS— Abel 

RUBY CLASS— Elsie 

TOPAZ CLASS— Mason 

EMERALD CLASS— Rajath 

SAPPHIRE CLASS— Joshua T 

DIAMOND CLASS— Isla 

PEARL CLASS— Hayden 

Headteacher  Super Stars Class Super Stars 

Reading Champions 
Well there was definitely a battle at the very top of the leader board to 

see which class had read more at home over the last half term.  All clas-

ses managed to get over 1000 points which is a great achievement but 

the ultimate winners this half term is TOPAZ CLASS with 1,291 points.  

CONGRATULATIONS! 

The children have been actively reading at home and encouraging par-

ents to write in their reading diaries.  The winners have received a large 

suitcase full of fantastic books, annuals, comics etc and the children 

have voted on which special treat they would like to have as the winners.  The children have asked to 

watch a movie with popcorn and an extended playtime with all the additional equipment. 

As previously mentioned, children’s ability to read in the younger years has a positive correlation to 

them doing well academically as they get older. 

The reading leadership board has now been put back to zero and we will continue to count the reading 

points each week to see which class wins over the next half term and gets a special treat.  Please re-

member to read at home as much as possible over half term and when we return to school as every 

reading opportunity counts to these reading points.    


